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der, haveneverbeensold or seizedon behalfof the common-
wealth,andGeorgeNebingerhasprayedthat thesamemaybe
vestedin AbrahamRaukinandAnn Nebinger,thewife of said
GeorgeNebinger,two of thechildrenof thesaidJamesRankin:
Therefore:

[Section I.] (SectionI, P. L.) Be it enactedby theSenate
and Houseof Representativesof the Commonwealthof Penn-
sylrar~ia,in GeneralAssemblymet, and it is herebyenacted
by •tlie authority of the same,That all right, title, inierest,
property, claim and demandwhatsoever,which the common-
wealthhasinto and out of suchpartsof the estate,real and
personal,of thesaidJamesRankin,forfeited by his attainder,
aforesaid,asha.s not heretoforebeenseized,sold, allenedor
otherwisedisposedof, by and on accountof the public, shall
be, andthesameis hereby,granted,conveyed,assignedandset
over unto Abraham Rankinand Ann Nebinger,the wife of
GeorgeNebinger,andtheirheirs, executors,administratorsand
assignsforever,as if theattainderof said JamesRankin had
not takenplace.

PassedApril 11, tW8. RecordedL. B. No. —, p. —. (not given).

CHAPTERMDCLXXXVIII.

A SUPPLEMENT TO THE ACT, ENTITLED “AN ACT TO INCORPORATE
THE SUBSCRIBERS TO THE BANK OF PENNSYLVANIA.”

Whereasdoubtshave arisenconcerningthe constructionof
the eleventhand fourteenthsectionsof the act,entitled “An
act to incorporatethe subscribersto the Bank of Pennsyl-
vania”: Therefore:

[Section1.] (SectionI, P. L.) Be it enactedby the Senate
and House of Representativesof the Commonwealth of
Pennsylvania,in General Assemblymet, and it is hereby
euactedby theauthority of thesame,Thatthemoneyswhich
the governorby the eleventhsectionof the act,entitled “An
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act to incorporatethe subscribersto the Bank of Pennsyl-
vania,”1 passedon the thirtieth day of March, one thousand
sevenhundredand ninety-three,is directedto causeto bepaid
to the president,directorsand companyof the Bank of Penn-
sylvania,towardspaymentof the subscriptionto be madeto
thesaidbankon behalfof thestate,andalsothemoneyswhich
the governor,by thefourteenthsectionof theactafore~taid,is
directedto causeto bepaidto thesaidpresident,directorsand
companyof the saidbank, towardspaymentof theloansto be
obtainedon behalfof thestatefrom thesaidbank,shallbepaid
by thestatetreasurer,uponwarrantsof the governor,out of
the moneysarising from any fundsof this statewhatsoever,
afterthe appropriationsthat may havebeen,or shall, during
the presentsessionof thegeneralassembly,be chargedon the
saidfunds, shall havebeensatisfied.

Passed~~pril11, 1793. RecordedL. B. No. —, p. —. (not given).

CHAPTERMDCLXXXIX.

AN ACT TO CONTINUE THE ACT, ENTITLED “AN ACT TO CONTINUE
THE ACT FOR TRANSFERRING CERTAIN POWERSFORMERLY EX-
ERCISED BY THE SUPREME EXECUTIVE COUNCIL, ALSO BY THE
PRESIDENT OR VICE-PRESIDENT THEREOF, TO THE GOVERNOR
OF THIS COMMONWEALTH.”

[SectionI.] (SectionI, P. L.) Be it enactedby the Senate
and Houseof Representativesof the Commonwealthof Penn-
sylvania,in GeneralAssemblymet, andit is herebyenactedby
the authority of the same,That the act, entitled “An act to
continue the act for transferring certain powers formerly
exercisedby thesupremeexecutivecouncil, alsoby thepresi-
dentorvicepresidentthereof,to the governorof this Oommoii-
wealth,”2 and all things therein containedand now in force,

iChapter1667.
2PàssedSeptember21, 1791, Chapter1580.


